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MINUTES 
MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

WISCONSIN RAPIDS COMMON COUNCIL 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 01, 2022 

    5:00 P.M. 
 

 
 

 
A meeting of the Committee of the Whole of the Wisconsin Rapids Common Council was held in the Council 
Chambers at City Hall, 444 West Grand Avenue, and via remote videoconferencing on Tuesday, November 1, 
2022, at 5:00 p.m. The public was invited to listen to the audio of the meeting. The meeting was also streamed 
LIVE on the City’s Facebook page.  
 
All Alderpersons were present. Also present were Mayor Blaser, Sue Schill, Tim Desorcy, Kyle Kearns, Derek 
Budsberg, Ryan Hartman, Katherine Elchert, and Tyler Mickelson. 

 
1. Call to Order 

 
Alderperson Matt Zacher called the meeting to order at 6:11 p.m. 

 
2. Discussion Regarding the 2023 Budget 
 

Wastewater Superintendent Derek Budsberg presented the 2023 Wastewater Budget 
 
Human Resource Manager Ryan Hartman, Planning and Economic Development Director Kyle Kearns, and IT 
Manager Tyler Mickelson were present to answer questions on their respective budgets.  

 
3. Adjourn 

 
There being no further business before the Committee, the meeting adjourned at 6:35 p.m. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Shane E. Blaser, Mayor 
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